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Licensing test vendor PSI announces Maryland reopening plan

BALTIMORE – PSI, the vendor that conducts professional insurance licensing tests for the Maryland 

Insurance Administration, will begin opening test centers in the state on May 1.

PSI has assured the Maryland Insurance Administration that it will take all necessary precautions to 

ensure the safety of license candidates and employees. The company has released a frequently 

asked questions document about test center safety.

Candidates can schedule an exam by visiting www.psiexams.com or calling 800-733-9267.

PSI operates these six test centers in Maryland:

Baltimore Falls Road Center

Mount Washington Area

6115 Falls Road, Suite 100

Baltimore, MD 21209

Crofton Center

Morauer III Building

2137 Espey Court, Suite 3

Crofton, MD 21114

College Park Center

The Sterling Building

4920 Niagara Road, Suite 211

College Park, MD 20740

Hagerstown Center

140 West Franklin St, Suite A

Hagerstown, MD 21740



Lanham Center

5900 Princess Garden Pkwy

Suite 501

Lanham, MD 20706

Salisbury Center

1323 Mt. Hermon Road

Beaglin Park Plaza, Suite 2A

Salisbury, MD 21804

Special Note: The Maryland Insurance Administration remains fully operational during the 

COVID-19 emergency. If you would like to file an insurance complaint, please use our online 

portal: 

https://enterprise.insurance.maryland.gov/consumer/ConsumerPortalWelcomePage.aspx

About the Maryland Insurance Administration

The Maryland Insurance Administration is an independent State agency charged with regulating 

Maryland’s $28.5 billion insurance industry. For more information about the Insurance Administration, 

please visit www.insurance.maryland.gov or follow us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/MDInsuranceAdmin, Twitter at @MD_Insurance, LinkedIn at 

www.linkedin.com/company/maryland-insurance-administration  or Instagram at 

@marylandinsuranceadmin.
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